February 25, 2021

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attn: Registrar

Re: File number EB-2020-0246

Dear Sir or Madam,

| am in receipt of your letter dated February 16, 2021 regarding Hydro One Networks steps in
eliminating the Seasonal Rate Class.

According to the information in the letter, | will potentially be moving into the residential medium
density (R1) class.

Based on the numbers presented and my average monthly kWh usage, it appears that | will be
saving money by moving to the Medium Density (R1) Class. For this reason, | have no
objections to the change.

Sincerely,

Sheldon Aaron








